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Friday 25th March 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s and Stars of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

School News! 

 

 New School Uniform– I’m very excited to officially announce that from 

September, St Joseph’s will have a brand new uniform!  The staff and 

children are all working incredibly hard to make our school amazing and 

having a new uniform will outwardly reflect the hard work that is going 

on inside the school.  It will also show our wider community that we are a 

school who take pride in everything that we do. I have attached photos 

at the bottom of this newsletter for you to see the new uniform.   

After discussing the new uniform with our Governors, it has been 

decided that school will cover the cost of the new uniform parts for ALL 

children. Therefore, the girls will each get a skirt or a pinafore, a cardigan 

or a jumper and a clip on tie paid for by school.  The boys will get a 

jumper and tie paid for by the school.  Parents will just need to buy white 

shirts, grey trousers, socks and black school shoes. 
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 Solemnity of the Annunciation– 25th March is a special day in the 

Churches calendar because it is the day we remember Mary saying 

‘Yes’ to becoming the mother of Jesus. Everyone is welcome to attend 

the Masses dedicated to Mary Our Mother.  

 Mother’s Day – Fr. John-Paul will be blessing all mother’s this Sunday! 

 Stations of the Cross – Every Sunday at 3pm during Lent, Fr. John-Paul will 

be praying the Stations of the Cross in church.  Everyone is welcome! 

Class V.I.P. Star of the 

Week 

Super Scientist Lunchtime 

Stars 

Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery Dotty-Bluebell Joseph Lydia  This week my 

staff V.I.P is 

Mrs Senior. 

Mrs Senior 

always does 

so much to 

make our 

school look 

bright and 

colourful.  

 

Reception Madelyn Nevaeh Charlie  

Year 1 Marnie Marshall   

Year 2 Della Syzmon   

Year 3 Kelsey Warren   

Year 4 Ronan Shay Charmaine  

Year 5 Neve Nicole P Neve/Jakub  

Year 6 Lennon Iya Jessica/Louanne  

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Aldrens Lane, 

Skerton, 

Lancaster, 

LA1 2DU 

Tel: 01524 65576 

www.stjosephslancaster.co.uk 

 

‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 
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School News 
 

DATE: Friday 25th March 
By Kyle (Head Boy) and Iya (Head Girl) 

Class Weekly News Update 
Nursery  Because of this week’s electrifying Science week, Nursery have been planting 

the entire plant kingdom! For Mother’s day, they’ve planted a nice daffodil to 

show how much they love their mums. They’ve made an observation about 

cress heads (fascinating stuff). Nursery have also looked at how to take care 

of plants while they grow. 
Reception 

 

This week has seen Reception going up and down with their floating and 

sinking experiments for Science- as well as dressing up as gardeners! Maybe 

they gave Nursery some tips and tricks. For Easter, they’ve made a fun 

exciting story about Jesus. 
Year One 

 

Year One have been plant detectives at Leighton Moss and have been 

discovering pond mini-beasts. Back in the classroom, they’ve also been 

looking at evergreen and deciduous trees. These mysterious workers have 

sure been busy! 
Year Two 

 

Year Two have been looking at the life cycle of butterflies (which is why they 

abducted the caterpillars last week)! When Year two’s parents came to their 

classroom, they were researching mini-beasts (like Year One). 
Year Three 

 

Year Three have made Mother’s day and Easter cards to celebrate the 

occasion. They’ve been looking at life and forest skills (like Year 4 and 6 a 

couple weeks ago). Related to life skills, they’ve learnt how to look after each 

other and be good friends. 
Year Four 

 
For Maths, Year Four have been looking at 2D shapes and co-ordinates 

(I wonder if those two are related…). Anyway, Year Four have also 

been doing some outdoor learning and also made Easter cards. 
Year Five 

 

Year Five have been looking at living things and their habitats, like they’ve 

been doing recently. But, this week, they’ve been making their own reports 

on different species of animals. They also loved their trip to the Liverpool 

World Museum! 
Year Six 

 

Like the whole of KS2, Year Six went to the Liverpool World Museum and loved 

it just as much as everyone else. In their Science experiment(s), they’ve been 

looking at spectrums of colour and how Isaac Newton (who also discovered 

gravity) discovered them. After their topic of Death and New Life, they’ve 

finally reunited with their Unity topic! 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

A note from our Head Boy and Head Girl… This week is Science Week; St. Joe’s have 

had a wonderful time going on trips and looking at all things Science! A big thank you 

to Mrs. Dodd for organising all of the trips.  

 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 

Our new school uniform for September 2022! 

 
Here is a look at our new uniform for September.  I’m sure you’ll agree 

that it looks wonderful and very smart. 

The children will also be getting ties, which are arriving on Monday! 

 

 


